
December 5, 2012 

 
 

President’s Message 
 

Dear Members of the Campus Community: 

This year, our holiday season reminds us more than ever of the importance of community and 
the treasure of family.  

During a season where we celebrate with thankfulness and joy, many members of our Staten 
Island and College community have experienced tremendous personal loss; Bonnie and I 
extend our deepest heartfelt condolences. 

I am appreciative and thankful that as a City, as a College, and, as a family, we have selflessly 
come together to help those in need. Whether it be through financial contributions to the CSI 
Foundation Hurricane Relief Fund, the donation of goods, or the investment of our time and 
energy, we continue to bring out the best in each other and to help those who may still be in 
need.   

Bonnie and I, along with the entire Fritz family, wish you peace and prosperity this new year, 
as we rebuild and restore our communities, with a newfound appreciation in our hearts for the 
cherished gift of family. 

As a senior college of The City University of New York, we celebrate the season while we 
remember those whose lives have been forever altered, and we are grateful to our community 
for their outreach, generosity and compassion. 

Sincerely, 

 
William J. Fritz, PhD 
Interim President 


